Queen Water Main

Replacement Project

A WSSC PROJECT IS COMING TO YOUR NEIGHBORHOOD! WSSC maintains more than 11,000 miles of water and
sewer mans across Montgomery and Prince George’s counties and is actively working investing in its aging
infrastructure. In keeping our commitment to providing our customers with reliable water and wastewater service we are
renewing our aging infrastructure at an annual pace of 61 miles of water mains and 20 miles of sewer main, more than
the national average.

Scope of Work
o WSSC will be replacing approximately 1.95 miles of water mains with new ductile iron pipe, which will reduce the

frequency of water main breaks.
o WSSC will replace the portion of the water service line between the public main and the property line connection. at
no cost to you.

Estimated Project Schedule
The estimated project schedule for the Queen Water Main Replacement Project as denoted below is based on preliminary

design and construction schedule. These dates may change based on issuance of permit, contracts or inclement
weather.

o Estimated construction start: May 2018

e Estimated construction duration: Spring 2019

WHAT TO EXPECT

o New water mains will be installed using an open-cut construction method, which involves constructing a trench by
cutting and excavating a section of the pavement. This construction method does create noise and dust. This type of
work is typically done during the day unless otherwise required as a condition of the work permit.

» Above-ground (bypass) pipes may be installed to maintain water service to your home. These pipes will be placed
along the roadway edge and provide the same quality of water to your home.

« Smaller pipes will connect these temporary water mains to your home.

« Additional information regarding WSSC's water main replacement process can be found online at
WWW WSScwater comiwmr

HPACT S
« Antcipated Work Hours: Monday-Friday, 9:00 a.m. — 3:00 p.m. Work may occasionally extend beyond these hours
o complets specific tasks.

«  VWWSSC works to minimize impacts to your water service. however, there will be occasions when your water service is

disrupted WSSC will provide 48-hour advanced notice prior to any planned water service interruptions.

« There zlso may be temporary changes to traffic patterns and/or parking restrictions. Any vehicles that have not been
removed from the area (as denoted by “No Parking” signs) by the time the parking restrictions take effect will be
towed 0 2 nearby street at no cost to the owner. WSSC will provide 48-hour advance notice prior to any parking
'esmchons Please note, during any parking restrictions, residents will still have access to your homes.

B fease contact the Technical Contract Supervisor if you need special accommodations.

CONTACT INFORMATION/QUESTIONS
+ \WSSC Technical Contract Supervisor: Michael Miller 301-206-7317, ext.2436, Michael.Miller@wsscwater.com
+ WSSC Design Program Manager: Indira Gonzales, 301-206-8533, Indira. Gonzales@wsscwater.com
e Contact WSSC's 24-Hour Emergency Call Center at 301-206-4002, in the event of a water or sewer emergency.

301-206-WSSC (9772) e 301-206-8100 e 800-828-6449 e TTY: 301-206-8345 o wsscwater.com
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